
  
 
 
QUESTION NO 28 By Councillor Douglas for answer by 

the Convener of the Transport and 
Environment Committee at a meeting 
of the Council on 20 September 2018  

   

Question  To ask the Convener what the estimated cost will be of 

providing ‘pop-up Bob’ cut outs as part of the policing of 

20mph zones, and how many the council are expecting to 

be distributed? 

Answer   
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